Advisory Notice to Prospective Freshmen
This is to notify candidates whose names have been published on the first and second batches of the Chrisland University admission screening lists but who will not meet the minimum age requirement of 16 years as stipulated by JAMB for university admission until 2025.
Please note the following important advisory:
Admission Status:
While your names appear on the university's admission lists as successful candidates recommended to JAMB, final approval for your admission is pending JAMB's endorsement.
Your admission is not yet confirmed until JAMB issues an official admission letter.
Payment Restriction:
Candidates in this category must not make any payments for accepting the offer of admission, medical screening, tuition, or any other fees required of duly admitted freshmen.
Only candidates with valid JAMB admission letters qualify as bonafide freshmen of Chrisland University and can make such payments.
Compliance Requirement:
Possession of an admission letter from JAMB is a prerequisite for completing the admission process, including fee payments.
We urge you to exercise patience and refrain from making any payments until your admission status has been officially approved by JAMB. 
This advisory is issued in your best interest to ensure compliance with admission protocols and prevent any financial inconvenience.
Should you require further clarification, kindly contact the Admissions Office via email or call 08135780806/ 08169202522.
Thank you for your cooperation.

S. B. Omotoso
Registrar,
Chrisland University, Abeokuta.

